Regional Planning Directorate



Council Chief Executives

Clarence Court 10-18 Adelaide Street BELFAST BT2 8GB

Tel: (028) 9054 0636

Email: angus.kerr@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk julie.maroadi@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk

3 October 2018

Dear Colleague

RE: Visits to Planning Committee Meetings

Further to making your Heads of Planning aware of this matter at the previous Strategic Planning Group (SPG) meeting held on 20th September 2018, I write to confirm that Departmental staff will be visiting planning committee meetings between October 2018 and January 2019. The main purpose of the visits is to gain a better understanding of the planning decision making processes of councils as part of the Department's ongoing oversight role of the planning system.

Yours faithfully

Ann ha

ANGUS KERR Chief Planner

& Director of Regional Planning

Cc Heads of Planning